



























	City Manager’s Report:  Ms. Yarbrough stated that City offices will be closed on November 10, 2023, in observation of Veterans’ Day. Council’s second set of meetings in November will be canceled in honor of Thanksgiving, the work session on November 2...
	William Lacy of Mary's Mission announced that they are hosting a football camp, which he has done several times in the City of Sierra Vista, and it is his network with the Cardinals, which he has retired Cardinal players attend. The camp is on Novembe...
	Pauline Fredericks, President of the Saint Vincent de Paul with the Saint Andrews Conference, introduced Larry Powers, Food Bank Chair, and reported that for the past 35 years, Saint Vincent de Paul Society has been entrusted with the operation of the...
	Larry Powers stated that they have had an increase in demand for food assistance for several different reasons. Food prices have gone up significantly over the past 18 months, rents are escalating at a fierce rate in Sierra Vista, and the Food Bank is...
	Ms. Fredericks reported that during FY 2022 to 2023, the Community Food Bank distributed 479,000 pounds of food in Sierra Vista, 40,000 pounds per month, and with the help of volunteers, they distributed 12,400 food boxes with an average of 1,000 a mo...
	Comments and Requests of Council
	Adjournment
	Mayor McCaa adjourned the November 9, 2023, meeting of the Sierra Vista City Council at 6:06 p.m.



